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ADMINISTRATOR CORNER 

• If you have any new employee’s or employee’s 
leaving, please remember to let our office 
know of any changes! It will be greatly            
appreciated! You can email us at                       
benefits@epc.org.  

 
• If you are looking for any benefit related  
        documents and forms for setting up your 

church benefit plans go to our benefits website 
under Church Administrator Resources or click 
this link: https://epc.org/
benefits/2022churchadministratorresources/. 

Our newsletter addresses programs made available through the EPC and your church may not participate in all these programs.  
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98point6 
 

Visit with a doctor anytime!  
 
98point6 is the EPC Medical Plan’s on-demand 24/7 
healthcare solution that gives you the medical care 
you need when you need it! You can talk to a    
doctor anytime, anywhere about non-emergent 
medical conditions.  
 
You and your eligible dependents ages 1+ can      
receive diagnosis and treatment, including            
ordering of labs and prescriptions, as well as      
guidance and peace of mind at $0 per visit and only 
$5 co-pay visit if you are on EPC’s medical high    
deductible plan. 
 
Benefits of using 98point6:   
➔ Saves time & money 

➔ Quicker Recovery from illness 

➔ Convenient prescriptions 

➔ Great health means peace of mind 

 

• Allergies/Bronchitis 

• Cold/Flu 

• Rash/Skin Infections 

• Headache/Migraines 

• Eye/Ear Infections 
   

• UTI’s 

• Sinus Infections 

• Stomach ache/
Diarrhea 

 
• Many other  
         Conditions 

Common Conditions Treated 

 
Register with the National Do Not Call Registry 

 
The National Do Not Call Registry lets you limit the          
telemarketing calls you receive. Stop unwanted sales 
calls by registering your phone number: 
 

Online: Visit DoNotCall.gov.  By phone: Call                        
1-888-382-1222 or TTY: 1-866-290-4236 

 
If you register online, you will receive an email to  
complete your request. You must click on the link in that 
email within 72 hours for your registration to take effect. 
Visit DoNotCall.gov or call 1-888-382-1222 to verify the 
status of, or unsubscribe your phone number on the  
registry. 
 
Placing your phone number on this national registry will 
stop telemarketing sales calls. But you might still receive 
calls from scammers and robocallers.  
 
Some telemarketing calls are still permitted. You may still 
receive phone calls from: 
• Political organizations  
• Charities 
• Telephone surveyors 
• Some organizations with which you have a              
        Relationship 
 
Some states have their own Do Not Call registries.  
Contact your state consumer protection office to    
find out if your state has its own Do Not Call list and 
how you can add yourself to it. 

 
EPC Medical Plan Participants…  
 
In an effort to give EPC medical plan participants as many 
opportunities as possible to improve their overall health 
and wellness we have made several programs available to 
all of our plan participants. Our website lists information 
on all these Member Care Programs. These are there to 
benefit you and there is no cost to you.  
 
To bring awareness to our participants you may be           
receiving an email or a phone call from our medical plan 
administrator Meritain Health, or Livongo regarding the            
resources available to you or regarding our many chronic 
conditions management programs.  
 
We are all deluged with junk marketing phone calls and 
emails that we have learned to ignore; so that you don’t 
miss one that is actually there to help you keep an eye out 
for the following:  
 
If they call you, you may see Medical Management         Ser-
vices or American Health Holding  appear on your caller ID. 
The phone number may be coming from a 614  area code 
number.  An email you receive may come from the follow-
ing email address:                                         
membersupport@email.livongo.com.  
*Keep your member ID Card and number handy! 

Going to 2022                           
General Assembly?  

 
Remember to come by the 

EPC Benefit Resources table to  
introduce yourself, meet some 

of our team, and ask any benefit         
related questions you might have about our 
medical and retirement plans! We would love 
to answer any questions you might have! Also, 
we will be giving away some prizes!   

Visit www.98point6.com/epc to register  
and start your visit with a doctor today! 

Are You Receiving Telemarketing  
Phone Calls? 

 
COVID-19 RAPID TEST KITS! 

 
You can still order FREE COVID-19 rapid at-home 

test kits from the government! 
 

Go to COVIDtests.gov to order another set of   
at-home test kits!  
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